[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a notice of MISO’s public disclosure of confidential information.  On March 8, 2017, MISO filed with the Federal Regulatory Energy Commission (“FERC”) a filing package for a Generator Interconnection Agreement (“GIA”).  The filing package contained certain Critical Energy Infrastructure Information (“CEII”) that was inadvertently included in the public portion of the filing.     On the morning of March 16, 2017, MISO requested that FERC remove the CEII material from the filing, and FERC staff removed the CEII material at that time.  In the afternoon of March 16, 2017, MISO submitted an Errata filing to amend and correct the filing originally submitted.
